Hello,

| am submitting my written testimony for the redistricting of Oregon.

My name is Lisa Trask, and I’'m in District 4. So this testimony is for the April 10th meeting.

Oregon desperately needs redistricting NOW!!

Oregon has needed a fair way of voting and making our votes actually count, for many years now. As
things are currently, the rural communities in Oregon are getting completely mowed over by Portland,
Salem, and Eugene. What those areas want, is what Oregon gets. That is absolutely unconstitutional and
unethical.

Oregon deserves a fair and proper way for all votes to count. Every vote in Oregon should count,
regardless of where you live. These changes need to happen NOW, because the future of Oregon
desperately depends on it. Oregonians who have been born and raised here are leaving this state
because things have changed so much over the years with Oregon’s leadership and how our state is

being ran.

How can we say ‘every vote counts’, when we all know that’s not the truth anymore? This change needs
to happen NOW.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely, a born and raised Oregonian,

Lisa Trask
Linn County

Sent from my iPhone



